PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY COUNCIL



May 6, 2019

MEMORANDUM

TO: Major Riddick, Acting Chief

Administrative Officer

Thru

Thomas Himler, Consultant Office of County Executive

FROM: Mirinda Jackson

MBE Compliance Manager Prince George's County Council

RE: MBE Plan for South Lake Project

This is to certify that the MBE Plan for the South Lake Project (formerly known as Karington) is approved.

Questions, issues or concerns relative to this plan should be addressed to Mirinda Jackson, MBE Compliance Manager at 301-952-4919 or via e mail at MDJackson1@co.pg.md.us.